
St. Adalbert's Parish Pastoral Council – March 20, 2018        Next meeting is May 8​th​, 2018
  

Parish Council Meeting Attendees:  
Theresa Glodowski, Cindy Rivay, Christine Kaminski,​ ​Fr. Hennes, Gary Ross 

   
Father began the meeting with a prayer. 
  
Committees Updates: 
Committee meeting attendance is poor. Need more parishioners to be involved in all aspects of 
the parish. 
 

Education committee: ​Father wants to put a RCIA team in place for next year. Need to 
                                                 have interested people contact him. 

Sacred Worship: Budget forms passed out. Due back by May 1​st​. 
 High school graduation recognition Mass is Saturday June 2​nd​, the 
    same weekend as Corpus Christi. 

Buildings & Grounds:​ Continuing to get quotes for house/driveway, which includes sidewalks. 
                                              Heating system in school is being modernized, the new thermostats 
                                                 will be installed shortly. 
                                              A vault for sacred vessels is being purchased for the sacristy with 
                                                 money from a bequest. 
                                              A bequest from a family, in honor of their parents, for possibly a 
                                                 John Paul II statue. 
  
Old Business:​ Hymnals - more discussion. Decision to move forward with new hard cover books. 
                       There is a bequest for $3000.00 to put towards this, possibly another donor is  
                          interested, plus parishioner sales of book plates. Book plates will be explained later. 
 
New Business:​  School phone system was discussed -  how to reach students for emergency calls. 
                          Funeral books – none are available at this time.  
                          Gary would like to work on a pamphlet about the stained glass windows and the 
                             person on them. 
 
                                         ​               ​Joint meeting with St. Mary's 
 
Next council meeting will be Tuesday, May 8​th​ at St. Adalbert's. 
 
Old business: 
            Steubenville North -  planning is going well.  
            VBS – Vacation Bible School progressing forward, 3 teachers have volunteered to help along 
               with adults and high school students.  It will be held the last week of June. 
            Photo directory – gathering information for 2 directories 
New business: 
            RCIA/adult program needs to be cultivated or people will have to be sent away to another 
               parish. 
  

 


